
Sunday March 27 

Woodley Park News 

JBG. JBG will make another presentation concerning its long-term plans for the Marriott 
Wardman Park property on Wednesday April 13, time and place to be announced. JBG 
wants to eliminate the hotel and replace it with several buildings that would be roughly 
40 percent larger than the hotel. 

JBG's counsel confirms that this is not a "matter-of-right" project -- JBG will need special 
permission from the DC Zoning Commission, in the form of a Planned Unit 
Development, to move ahead. You can read an overview of the PUD process here. 

We also had a preliminary meeting with the Office of Planning and Historic Preservation 
staff involved with this project. They understand -- and share -- the neighborhood's 
concerns about the size of any further development on along Woodley Road and the 
loss of greenspace. 

Library. On Thursday, HPRB found the latest exterior design plans for the Cleveland 
Park Library compatible with the historic district. The Board delegated remaining design 
review to HPO staff. 

Rock Creek Cleanup. Rock Creek Conservancy will hold its Eighth Annual Rock Creek 
Extreme Cleanup on Saturday April 23 from 9 am to noon. Locations and sign-up here. 

Calendar 

Tuesday April 19, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

WPCA hazardous materials and shredding drop-off. Saturday May 7, 9 am to noon 
in the Maret parking lot. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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